Hattie’s Garage Tour

Rob Burchill’s impressive garage and
restoration business go by the name
“Hatties Garage”. And on a lovely Satur-
day in March, we were given the oppor-
tunity to visit.

Many of us had been there before—This
is a great place to visit, cars are always
changing and it’s a chance to see other
Hudson Chapters and like minded car
folk. In addition to the CBC, the Tri State
Mountain Roads Chapter as well as a
few members from other miscellaneous
car clubs also visited on the same day we
did.

Rob led a tour of the facilities and pro-
vided interesting facts about each car.
Where it was made, how it was used, the
times and how colors and styles differed
during each period.

One of the stories concerned a model
made in Australia. The parts used on the
car were a mix—Hudson door handles,
different headlights and so on. The car
was very different looking now—
apparently it was pretty battered and once

was used for kangaroo hunting.
You had to be there!
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After the tour, we enjoyed a great
pot luck luncheon that had every-
thing you could want and some lus-
cious specialties that were enjoyed
in the large and comfy office. CBC
attendees; Jon Battle, Rick Clark,
Chip Gunn, Lynn and John Horn,
Mary O’Malley and Brett and
Carol Weare.

On this page: Just a few of the vari-
ous cars at Hattie’s Garage. The per-
fect comeback for anyone who has
been told they have too many cars—
when comparing, your collection
probably starts to look quite small!




